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To: lowa Law Enforcement Agency
From: Hope Tiesman and Rebecca Heick
Re: Study of motor vehicle sufety practices among IA law

Law Enforcement Officer e
MOSOR VEHICLE SAFETY enforcement officers

Your agency is one of over 100 Towa law enforcement agencies randomly selected for participation in a
state-wide study of motor vehicle safety practices and policies among law enforcement officers. Your
participation is extremely important to help us develop the most effective tools to improve officer safety.
We ask that you consider participating in this important study by returning the enclosed self-
addressed postcard.

Your participation is entirely voluntary, but would be greatly appreciated as the responses of your
officers represent officers throughout Iowa. By returning this postcard, your agency is agreeing to
participate in the study and will distribute surveys to all sworn officers within the agency. Please fill
in your name and agency name below:

Department of Health and Human Services Ly
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention :
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health "’a,,.
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